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The Deerfield Community School District is pleased to launch the Skyward Family 
Access parent portal for middle and high school students and parents beginning this fall.  
Skyward Family Access will allow parents and students to check student attendance, see 
student schedules and academic progress using the Skyward link on the district website 
www.deerfield.k12.wi.us.   
 
Skyward Family Access is a safe, secure data portal that is used in many districts across 
the state.  Each family is given an individual login and password that is valid to view all 
students in the family.  Students will be given individual login and password codes once 
the school year begins.   
 
As this new reporting feature opens, parents are cautioned to use Family Access as a 
positive discussion tool with their student.  While teachers will continually update student 
progress online, open communication between parents, students and the school is 
essential in helping students succeed.   


